

LAKELINES

January 2013

## President's Letter www.lakeinthewoods.org

Hi Everyone,

Happy New Year! It is hard to believe another year has passed. As a new set trustees begin their term let me first acknowledge the trustees who finished their term at the end of the year. I want to especially thank Ken Lance who did a great job as president. I am grateful for his hard work and dedication to the neighborhood. The other outgoing trustees Beth Fleming, Penny Scocos and Dan Spencer were acknowledged in last month's newsletter but I personally want to thank them for their support.

The new group of trustees and their roles are as listed below.

Dan Isaacson - President - (440) 543-1246

Eric Schmidt – VP/Secretary – (440) 591-5310

Rich Dobre - Treasurer - (440) 543-1592

Matt Ricci - Land & Safety - (440) 543-1985

Jordan Mills - Recreation - (440) 591-5165

Kristin Erenburg – Architecture – (440) 289-4780

Craig Hatch – Aquatic Maintenance – (440) 543-9022

Please feel free to contact us if you have questions or concerns about the neighborhood. The trustees will meet the first Monday of each month, you are always welcome, please contact me if you are interested in attending any of the meetings. By the way it is not too early to think about being a trustee next year. Stay warm.

Sincerely,

Dan Isaacson